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Between May and August 2020 Water Corporation 
proposes to carry out essential work to install a new 
water main along Cornwall Street, Gallipoli Street, and 
Streatley Road in Lathlain.  
 
The new water main will help improve the security and 
reliability of water supply to Lathlain, Rivervale and 
surrounding areas for decades to come. 
 
This work includes:  

 Constructing 378 metres of water main within 
the east-bound traffic lane of Cornwall Street 
between Castle Way and Gallipoli Street. 

 Constructing 114 meters of water main within 
the south-bound traffic lane of Gallipoli Street 
between Cornwall Street and Streatley Road. 

 Constructing 427 meters of water main within 
the east-bound traffic lane of Streatley Road 
between Gallipoli Street and Goddard Street. 

 Connecting the new water main to the 
surrounding water network. 

 Full restoration of impacted areas. 
 
Construction will be carried out by a combination of 
open excavation and underground tunnelling.  
 
The location of the work is shown in the map provided. 
 
Please view instructions in the attached letter if you 
would like to raise any objections or concerns about this 
proposed work. 
 
A copy of this plan is available on the project webpage 
at: www.watercorporation.com.au/pipesforperthmetro  
 

https://www.watercorporation.com.au/water-supply/ongoing-works/pipes-for-perth/metropolitan-residential-pipes-for-perth

